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I oppose SB1153. There is absolutely NO EVIDENCE that current water right 

transfers are harming our streams, rivers and wildlife species.  I believe these rules 

are being proposed by those who’ve always been on a municipal water source and 

are not users of rural water systems. This bill has been introduced without 

consideration or speaking to those rural water users. This is extremely restrictive and 

does not have any evidence to back up the reasoning. I STRONGLY OPPOSE! 

Those who are on city services should have a say in what the city services provide. 

Rural water system owners should be the ones who decide how the rural water 

systems work. The State has not reached out to those rural communities to discuss.  


